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King County




Budget and Fiscal Management Committee

STAFF REPORT

	Agenda Item:
	4
	Name:
	Erik Sund

	Proposed No.:
	2013-0327
	Date:
	August 20, 2013


SUBJECT:  

Proposed Motion 2013-0327 would confirm the appointment of Scott Faires to the Investment Pool Advisory Committee as the member representing fire districts.
SUMMARY:

The Investment Pool Advisory Committee (IPAC) was created in 2008 by Ordinance 16280 to “provide input and advice to the executive finance committee on executive finance committee agenda items that relate to the moneys pooled in accordance with K.C.C. 4.10.090, such as policies, practices and fees.”

As prescribed by ordinance, IPAC consists of the following members, who represent the entities that participate in the investment pool under K.C.C. 4.10.090:

1. Two members who are elected officials or employees of school districts;
2. One member who is an elected official or employee of a fire district;

3. One member who is an elected official or employee of a water district or sewer district;

4. Two members who are county fund managers;

5. Two at-large members, who are elected officials or employees of entities, that participate in the investment pool other than school districts, water/sewer districts, and fire districts;

6. The county treasury manager; and

7. One member who is a private citizen who is an investment professional who has no financial relationship with the county or any of the entities that participate in the investment pool. 
As provided in the county code (copy attached), the County Executive appoints IPAC members, subject to confirmation by the Council, from nominations submitted pursuant to KCC Section 2.36.090(C). The member who represent fire districts, in this case Mr. Faires, is nominated by the districts through a process of their choosing.
Proposed Motion 2013-0327 would confirm the Executive’s appointment of Scott Faires to serve as one of two representatives of fire districts on the IPAC for a term expiring on April 30th, 2015.
Mr. Faires, who resides in Council District 3, has more than 20 years of experience in public finance, accounting, and auditing.  He is currently a Budget Finance Analyst for Eastside Fire & Rescue, a position he has held since 2007.  Prior to joining Eastside Fire & Rescue, Mr. Faires worked for nine years auditing local governments for the State Auditor’s Office. He holds degrees from both Lower Columbia Community College and Central Washington University and is also a Certified Public Accountant (CPA).
INVITED:

1. Scott Faires, Budget Finance Analyst, Eastside Fire & Rescue
ATTACHMENTS:
1. Proposed Motion No. 2013-0327
2. Transmittal letter
3. King County Code § 2.36.090
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